
VISION STATEMENT OF THE SMITHFIELD FIRE DEPARTMENT
“We will be the most effective and proactive emergency service and

disaster mitigation organization to make Smithfield the safest
community to live, work and play.”

Help further the vision of the Smithfield Fire Department by
supporting the New Fire Station Bond Referendum.

Advertisement provided by Chief Robert W. Seltzer and The Smithfield Times.

4	 Your “YES” vote will improve response times throughout town.

4	 Your “YES” vote will improve the insurance underwriter’s 	
	 public protection rating which means lower insurance rates for 	
	 all property owners in town.

4	 Your “YES” vote will improve public safety infrastructure 	
	 which provides a safer community for all of us.

NEW FIRE STATION 
BOND ISSUE

Tuesday, November 6th

Vote YES              


